
 

 

Geneva Middle School South PTO 

2022-2023 
 

Ashlee Tyberg, President Position Open, Vice President 

Brennan Silver, Treasurer                       Position Open, Asst Treasurer 

Sara Walls, Secretary                              Terry Bleau, Principal  

   

Dear Parents, 

 

Welcome to the start of the 2022-2023 school year at Geneva Middle School South! We anticipate an 

exhilarating year of learning and growth. The GMSS PTO works closely with parents, teachers and the 

community to sponsor many activities and events, which support the educational enrichment of our 

students.   

 

Your financial support is important to the continuation and success of GMSS PTO. We ask you to please 

include a $40 PTO donation when you pay your registration fees. Your PTO donation qualifies as a tax-

deductible charitable contribution* and entitles you to receive one Geneva Middle School Campus 

Student Directory/PTO Handbook. 

 

The funds collected through the PTO donations received from our GMSS families will also allow us to 

provide worthwhile programs to all our grade levels including: 

 
● Activities (Jivin’ Geneva for all grades, 8th grade end of year party, etc.) 

● Assemblies 

● Building and Classroom Projects 

● Classroom Libraries and Subscriptions 

● Special Events 

 

We encourage you to become involved in the many volunteer opportunities at our school. By volunteering 

at GMSS, you get a glimpse into your child’s middle school life, become better acquainted with the 

faculty, and meet new friends! Your active participation with the PTO results in a better school for our 

students. Please take some time to review the GMSS PTO Executive Board positions and Committee 

descriptions that are available on the GMSS registration page. You will also receive a link for a survey to 

collect information regarding what committees you might be interested in being a part of. You’ll be 

notified by a confirmation email with your chosen committee positions. 

 

Thank you for your support and participation; if you have any questions, please contact me, Ashlee 

Tyberg at AshleeTyberg@gmail.com. We are looking forward to an exciting year and look forward to 

working with many of you! 

 

Regards, 

 

Ashlee Tyberg        

GMSS PTO President 2022-2023 

 
*GMSS PTO is approved as a charitable organization under Sec. 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code.  Since no items of substantial value are provided in 
connection with GMSS PTO donations, 100% of the donations may be claimed as a tax deduction.  Donors should consult their tax advisers if they have 

questions about tax-deductibility. 


